PARKVIEW HIGH SCHOOL ATHLENC BOOSTER CLUB
Minutes of Meeting
Apil3,2013

InAttendance

Absent

Guests
CalledtoOrder
Secretary’s Minutes
Treasurer'sReport

ConcessionReport

Olel Business

NewBusiness

Next PABCMeeting

Meeting Adjourned

Rick Johrson, President; Shona Mevers, Vice President; Joe Meyers, Concession Coordinator;
Michelles Porkaskas, Tredsurer; Sherry Thosterson, Secretary; Shane Suehring, Athletic Director

Bill Trow, Jeff Lund, Heidi Strzok, Mickayta Strzok, Joey Busch, Ally Steinke
The meeting was called to order at 6:40 p.im. by Rick.
Michelle gave a brief summary of account activity. Reportis attached.

Joe reported that concessions from basketbalt were down due to a combination of increased food
costs and decreased attendarce at games, ‘The baseball concession stand is ready to go, and they
are ausrently worldng ongetting the concession stands for both softball and track ready.

Bean Bag Toumarment Fundsaiset - Ally reported that the VFW was not available Last month for the

toumamert.. Instead, it willbe held during the June Days” Celebration (by the beer garden). Inthe
futire, she would tike to make itian annualevent to be held indoors.

New PABC Bv-Lam—ng&swaediSassedmmtoﬁepmpmedrewby{awgﬁEb@est
of wiiich relate to membership and officer requirements.  Michelle will make the necessary
dwarges;andwewiu'rnakeaﬁnalreviewatmemmeeﬁng;

Coaches' Attire~- Tabled mnlr@(tmeenng

Donation Requests- Joey ‘Busch is. participating in an -All-Star Foothall Charity Event for the
Children’s Hospitat: of Wisconsin on: July 20" in Oshkesh.  Thé cost is $800.  Mickayla Strzok
participating'in an All-Star- Basketball Charity eventt benefiting childhood cancer on June 14" in
Wisconsin Dells. The cost for this toumament s $400. Both were at the meeting to request a
donation from PABC. * Rick made a motion: to donate 50% of eadhof their costs, and this was
approved by all board members. Michelle wrote a check to Joey for $400 and a check to Midayla
for $200. (As-a side note, it was determined that we will adopt a policy of donating 50% of a
shudent’s request, not to exceed a total donation by PABC of $500.)

The PABC will meet.on the first Wednesday of May (May 1, 2013) @ 6:30-p.m. in the Teachers’
Lounge.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 p.m. by Rick.

Minutes taken, typed and subrmitted by Shery Thostenson, Secretary




